
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be resurfacing the southbound lanes 
of State Road (S.R.) 19 from Golden Gem Drive south of Umatilla to County Road (C.R.) 452 
in Eustis. Sidewalks and bicycle lanes will be added alongside the roadway, and sidewalk 
ramps will be upgraded to meet Americans with Disabilities Act requirements. To improve 
driver safety and reduce vehicle conflicts, some median openings along S.R. 19 will be 
modified to allow right and left turns from S.R. 19 but not from side streets. Intersection 
lighting will be added at C.R. 452 and C.R. 44. Additionally, roadway lighting will be 
added from south of C.R. 452 to Pine Meadows Golf Course.
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ROADWAY RESURFACING
State Road 19 from Golden Gem Drive to County Road 452

Lake County

PROJECT START
May 2021

CONTRACTOR
P&S Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$8.4 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Early 2022

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

WHAT TO EXPECT 
During construction, motorists can expect frequent single-
lane closures during nighttime hours. Signage and traffic 
control devices will direct drivers through the remaining open 
lanes during these closures. Uneven pavement is a common, 
unavoidable roadway condition with resurfacing projects 
as the contractor must put down different layers of asphalt 
during various phases of construction. Road conditions during 
construction are short-term and will become less apparent as 
the project progresses. Motorists are asked to exercise caution 
while driving through the work zone.

The contractor will maintain access to sidewalks, businesses 
and residences during construction. The construction 
schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected 
conditions. For project updates, visit the FDOT’s Central Florida 
website, www.cflroads.com.

Please be advised that the property owner is responsible 
for removing or relocating any privately owned irrigation, 
landscaping, decorations, and/or fencing within FDOT right 
of way before the start of construction. FDOT reserves the 
right to cut and cap any irrigation and remove any items that 
conflict with the planned work in the right of way. If there are 
questions about whether you may have items within the right 
of way, please contact Community Outreach Coordinator  
Lynette Cruz at 352-359-7059.


